
To be or not to be...
Saturday 23 April is a special day for language lovers. It’s 
the 400th anniversary of Shakespeare’s death, and also UN 
English Language Day.
 
So we’ve organised a competition for member centres to 
celebrate either (or both) of these events with your students, 
in any way you like, and attempt to get coverage in your local 
paper or radio station.  

Entries must include:
•	 a press release

•	 a photograph

•	 any press or radio coverage

•	 a short (one minute maximum) video clip from your cam-
paign.

The closing date for entries is 10 May, and winners will be 
announced at English UK’s AGM on 19 May. 

Please send entries to naadiya@englishuk.com, with the 
subject line “Competition”.

For more information visit: www.englishuk.com

mailto:naadiya%40englishuk.com?subject=Competition
http://www.englishuk.com/en/about-us/news-press/english-uk-news?newsId=2285

